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At 08:15 p.m. on Monday, the final day of out-of-country voting for Egyptians, the 
turnout exceeded the total number of voters who had participated in the 2012 
presidential election, whether in person or by mail - which at that time accounted for 
60% of the total number of votes. The number of attendees to vote for the 2014 
presidential election has reached 315,000 voters, while the highest turnout record for 
the first round of the 2012 presidential election was 314,329 voters.  

Out-of-country voting will continue until 9:00 p.m. according to each voting location’s 
local time. 

The Presidential Elections Committee would like to thank and express its 
appreciation of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and its personnel as well as to 
Egyptians abroad for their unprecedented level of participation in 2014 presidential 
election. 


